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May 8, 2019 

Construction on Bloor Street West 
from Bathurst Street to Spadina Avenue 

Contract: 19ECS-TI--04SP 
Expected Start Date: Week of May 20, 2019 Expected End Date: December 2019 

*Timelines are subject to change and future notice will be provided.

The City of Toronto will replace the 142-year-old watermain and the City-owned portion of 
substandard water services, on Bloor Street West between Bathurst Street and Spadina Avenue. 
The project will also involve: replacing the sidewalks, constructing permanent cycling facilities, 
streetscaping and installation of five new parkettes on side streets (see map). 

MAP OF WORK AREA 
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WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION 

 Traffic Management: Efforts have been made to manage traffic in the area for the
safety of workers, road users and residents. Road users should continue to obey al
posted traffic signage. *Please note that timelines are subject to change. 

 There will be one shared lane in each direction for vehicles and bicycles 
through the work zone 

 
l 

 

Parking: There will be NO parking on Bloor Street West between Spadina Avenue and 
Bathurst Street during this construction. Vehicles will be towed Please contact parking 
control for the location of your vehicle at 416-808-2222.  

Work Hours: Work will take place from 7 a.m. to 11 p.m., Monday to Friday and from 9
a.m. to 7 p.m. on Saturdays or Sundays as required.  

 

 

 Road and Sidewalk Access: In order to complete the work in a safe manner, there 
will be road and sidewalk restrictions within the construction work zone. Access for 
emergency vehicles will be maintained at all times. 

 

 

Cyclists:  During construction the bike lane will be temporarily removed through the work 
zone. Signs for cyclists will be posted directing them to share the one lane of eastbound 
and westbound traffic lanes through the work zone.  Cyclists should consider Dupont 
Street or Harbord Street as alternative routes during construction.  

Transit Service: This project will affect travel times on the 300 Bloor-Danforth route 
that travels overnight along Bloor Street West.  Visit ttc.ca for accurate schedule  

  

 Businesses: Bloor Street West businesses will be open throughout construction. All 
are welcome! 

NEED MORE INFORMATION? 
If you have questions about the upcoming work, contact us and quote 19ECS-TI-04SP 
 

Public Consultation Unit 
Paul Martin, 416-392-3074, bloorstreetconstruction@toronto.ca 

General City of Toronto inquiries 311 

TTY Hearing Impaired Service 416-338-0889 (7 Days a week, 8 a.m.– 5 p.m., closed holidays) 

Toronto.ca/bloorstreetconstruction 
Website 

 

Sign up to receive construction updates: 
Toronto.ca/bloorstreetconstruction 

Thank you for your patience.  Building a great city takes time. Better Infrastructure is worth the wait 
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